10-001
COMMENT
CL-08445

From: Shane Riemenschneider <workin4life@gmail . com>
Sent: Thursday, March 18,2010 8:31 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regualtion of Retail Forex

Hello And Good Day!

I am writing to request that at minimum, the leveraging of forex retail accounts remain the same.
Changing the leveraging will move many accounts off shore, creating less revenues in the united states.
Less revenues equals less income for american companies. Which in turn equals less TAX dollars to
improve our economy / Nation.

Please regard our appeals.

Sincerely,



